Rabbi Carl Wolkin

Dear Friends,

I write to you to again add my personal support and ask yours for the
Yom HaShoah Yellow Candle Project undertaken by our congregation's

Culture Committee and Men's Club through the National Federation of
Jewish Men's Clubs. |

The time has come for the commemoration of the Holocaust to be
observed in a formal and annual fashion both in the Jewish community
and in the home. The 27th of Nissan was long ago established as a day
for this purpose and over the last two decades this day has taken on
increasing importance for the Jewish people. This is as it should be.

This year our community will hold a Yom HaShoah memorial service
at B'nai Jehoshua Beth Elohim, 901 N. Milwaukee Avenue, Glenview,
on Monday evening, April 15, at 8:00 P.M. In addition, please join
us for Sunday morning breakfast to hear our holocaust guest speakers
Lisa and Aron Derman. The candle is a fitting and beautiful way to
‘remember the 6 million in each of our homes. Please light the candle
and by so doing take the time to remember. and come join us for -our
Yom Hashoah study weekend.

Sincerely,

Cad Onhh.__

Rabbi Carl Wolkin
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